
 

 

January, 2016 

I hope everyone is staying warm and dry. It’s been a strange winter so far. This is a wakeup 

call letter. Just a reminder about the annual meeting. The meeting is Saturday, Jan. 16 th, with 

doors opening to set up at 9:00 AM at Centerburg’s clubhouse. Be sure to come and bring a 

friend! This will give time to visit with lunch around 11:30 so come hungry and bring a covered 

dish. Cold cuts, soda and coffee will be provided. Our annual meeting will be after lunch. So far 

our old business consists of the target racks and Pheasants Forever. New business consists of 

installing the trustees and officers for 2016, discussion on the over-the-log match (over-the-log 

and/or bench match), and adding a single day woods walk shoot.  

If you are willing and able please bring any muzzleloading related items of interest for display. 

(A new project or something to show off, including leatherwork, carving, etc.)  

We are in need of a few new trustees, so please seriously consider this. It just means you 

need to run a shoot during the year and if lucky attend a meeting or two. You’re welcome to 

call me at 614-863-5418 if you’re interested in one of the spots, or have your name nominated 

from the floor at the meeting. Also if you can, come ready to pay the club dues of a whopping 

$12. (It shouldn’t break anyone.) If interested, I believe Centerburg’s dues are $85 and half 

price for seniors who turned 65 in 2015 and have been a Centerburg member for at least 10 

years.  

If weather and/or road conditions are too hazardous on the 16th, the make-up date is January 

23rd. If the weather looks questionable please feel free to contact me at 614-774-1380, Mark 

Hazel at 614-623-9955, Ken Netting at 614-855-9471 or Colin Greene at 419-768-1428 for 

status.  

Attached again is the 2016 shoot schedule. 

That's all for now, see you at the meeting. 

Rick Harkless 


